
Dear Wonderful Nazareth Families, 

 

Distance Learners Progress Reports: 

We are asking all distance learning families to come to Nazareth School to pick up their 

children's progress reports, Family Envelope, Nazareth Mask and School Picture proofs. They 

are ready and waiting for you in the office. We are requesting that distance learning 

families please sign the progress reports for your students and email them to your 

teacher. We are happy to bring them to you in the car. Simply call the main line and we will 

walk them out to you personally.  

 

Thursday Assembly Zoom Link: 

Please join us this week for our Thursday Assembly. In the month of October, we will 

be celebrating the Holy Rosary and 8th grade will lead us in a decade of the Luminous 

Mysteries. The 8th grade class will also be hosting Mass on Friday, and will be joined by 

their cohort 7th grade. 

 

Mrs. René Coons is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 

Topic: Thursday Assembly October 1, 2020 

Time: Oct 1, 2020 08:15 AM Pacific Time (US and Canada) 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81275566848?pwd=MXhNLzNNMldWK0ttWE5CSUp3V08wZz09 

Meeting ID: 812 7556 6848 

Passcode: Nazareth 

 

Friday Mass Link Hosted by 8th Grade: 

Mrs. René Coons is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 

Topic: Friday Mass 8th Grade October 2, 2020 

Time: Oct 2, 2020 08:30 AM Pacific Time (US and Canada) 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82394399625?pwd=UmFJWllHTCt6QnQvanBtTHF6MkZyZz09 

Meeting ID: 823 9439 9625 

Passcode: Nazareth8 

 

Halloween Truck or Treat: 

Just a reminder on that on October 30th, we will NOT be having Mass on that Friday. We 

will be permitting students to come to school, on Friday, October 30th, in their Halloween 

costumes.  They must be Catholic School appropriate, no fake gooey, scary blood, no blow -

up costumes, no weapons, no costume masks allowed over your COVID-19 masks. Students 

costumes must be comfortable and allow the students to learn. 

 

We will be getting ready for our reimagined Halloween Truck or Treat, please contact Mrs. 

Hubbard to donate treats and volunteer to decorate your class car. We still may be missing 



a few classes!!! Please see flyers coming this week in the Family Envelope and Nazareth 

News. 

 

Turkey Trot T-Shirts: 

Calling all Turkey Trot drawings...they are due this Friday, October 2nd!  

 

Scrip: 

We are selling scrip before and after school at the stone benches. Please feel free to park 

and purchase scrip. 

 

Food Drive Friday: 

Students who bring in two food donations this Friday, October 2nd, will receive a Spirit 

Dress Day on Tuesday, October 6th. They are permitted to wear a Spirit Shirt and Jeans or 

school shorts. 

 

 

Gob Bless, 

 

Mrs. René Coons 

 


